
From: Dan Stone <dstone@mountainline.com> 

Sent: Friday, June 3, 2022 10:36 AM 

To: Joe M. Dehnert 

Cc: Cassondra Tripard; Corey Aldridge; Colin Woodrow 

Subject: West End Homes Subdivision - Agency Review 

 

External Email: Treat links and attachments with caution. 

Hi Joe, 

 

Mountain Line requests that the developer of the West End Homes Subdivision petition all 

phases of the development into the Missoula Urban Transportation District. Adding this 

development to the Transportation District now will allow Mountain Line to plan for future 

transit service in that area. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dan Stone 
Transit Planner 
He/Him 

Mountain Line (MUTD) 

406.215.2457 

dstone@mountainline.com 

 

 

Benefits Us All. 

mountainline.com 
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